Jennifer Brock
“

From: Sharon Jones <sharon. jones@airrichhvac.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2018 3:40 PM
To: Jennifer Brock
Cc: misty.morgan@airrichhvac.com
Subject: Application #185004430
44430
Jennifer,

Per our conversation today, | am having a time trying to get this inspection scheduled. It has been cancelled two times
by Mrs. Holland and the last inspection date of 9/14/18 did not happen due to Hurricane Florence. It is my
understanding after speaking with Mrs. Holland, she is no longer living there and her husband may be deployed.

I have tried to reach him at the number Mrs. Holland gave me however | have not received any response.
| will continue to try and reach him, but if he is deployed, it could be a while before | am able to contact him.
Thank you,

Sharon K. Jones

Office/Quality Manager

AirRICH Heating and Cooling, Inc.
P.O. Box 356

Cameron, NC 28326

Office: 910-245-3301

Fax: 910-245-3113

Cell: 910-695-6198



